
From: Anna Cuthel
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Good morning,

I write to request that the government keep the proof of identity requirements in electoral voting.
These requirements are widely accepted in the community, cause little drama, and protect the
system from fraud. I have spent many years working in Africa, and electoral fraud is not something
I would ever want to see here.

Kind regards,

Anna Cuthel

Birkdale
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